DOCUMENT 27

10th June 1983
K/MR

PSG/SS

326

Stone King & Wardle
13 Queen Square
BATH

BAl1 2HJ

Dear Sir

FOOTPATH OFF LYNCOMBE VALE ROAD, BATH

Thank you for your letter of 26th May 1983 and I note that you are acting for
the new owners of Lyncombe Vale School.

I presume you are aware that Dr. Simpson had asked that his solicitors should
gee the evidence presented to Avon C.C. in support of the claim for a public
right of way in the school grounds. Approval for their evidence to be passed
to the solicitors has been obtained from the claimants and copies of the
relevant documents are enclosed for your perusal.

I would be obliged if you would let me have your clientds comments regarding
his claim, particularly as to whether or not they are willing to accept thatl
the path ie a public right of way. If you wish to discuss the matter further
please do not hesitate to contact me again.

Yours faithfully

%e,

P.S. GILBERT
SENIOR PLANNING ASSISTANT (FOOTPATHS)
FOR THE COUNTY PLANNING OFFICER
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